
There is no respond from OLG, Hunters Hill Council did not received any certificate from the OLG. 
 
Please see below email send and the responds from OLG. 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Glynes Maxfield  
Sent: Tuesday, 25 January 2022 11:27 AM 
To: 'OLG Office of Local Government Mailbox' <olg@olg.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Office of Local Government (Our ref: A805780) - HM 
 
Dear Stepanka 
 
Thank you for your correspondence.  
 
We have since been in touch with IPART regarding this matter and have been advised that OLG is 
required to provide Hunters Hill Council with the requested information.  
 
Therefore it would be appreciated if this matter could be attended to as soon as possible, as Hunters 
Hill Council requires this information to be included in the Special Variation application to be 
submitted to IPART by 4th February 2022.  
 
Your prompt attention to this request would be appreciated.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Glynes Maxfield 
 
 
From: OLG Office of Local Government Mailbox [mailto:olg@olg.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 11 January 2022 11:30 AM 
To: Glynes Maxfield  
Subject: Correspondence from the Office of Local Government (Our ref: A805780) - HM 
 
Doc ID: A805780 
Contact: Chris Bowyer 
Phone:  
  
  
Glynes Maxfield 
Coordinator Revenue 
Hunter’s Hill Council 

 
  
  
Dear Ms Maxfield 
  
Thank you for your letter of 16 December 2021 requesting a calculation of the expiring 
amount for your current special variations that were awarded on June 2012 and June 2013. 
  

mailto:olg@olg.nsw.gov.au
mailto:olg@olg.nsw.gov.au


In order for the Office of Local Government (OLG) to assist could you please provide copies 
of any working papers the Council has prepared to make these calculations. 
  
Our expectation is that councils calculate these amounts themselves and OLG be available if 
asked to review the final calculations. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Stepanka Halik  
Manager Performance 
  
Office of Local Government | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T  | E olg@olg.nsw.gov.au 
5 O’Keeffe Ave, NOWRA NSW 2541  
www.olg.nsw.gov.au 

 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We 
acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and 
emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing 
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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